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My Ex-Wife and Kids Came In Like A Wrecking Ball Chapter 1781-Benedict felt 
emotional after speaking to the little boys for a long time. 

These two children had grown up without many things that any ordinary kid would have, 
yet he, as their grandfather, did nothing. 

Fortunately, Rosalie, as a mother, brought them up quite well. From the conversation, 
Benedict could see that there was no deviation in the personalities and mentalities of 
the two children. 

They grew up surprisingly well. 

His eldest grandson, Lucian, had an amazing memory and logical mind. He was a rare 
decision-making genius. 

On the other hand, Nox had an active mind and a strong interest in technology. He was 
also a rare talent in technical research and development. 

Of course, the two people had some complementary characteristics. It was as if they 
had been in a seamless cooperative relationship since they were in their mommy’s 
womb. 

Meanwhile, Estelle was lively and adorable. She was also sensible and sensitive. 
Benedict was sure there was a talent in her that they had not found. 

It was a blessing to the Lawrence family that Rosalie and Byron had given birth to the 
triplets. 

Lucian and Nox were close to Benedict now, and they talked about many things, which 
brightened their day. 

It was almost time to go back. After Melody watched Estelle’s performance, she held 
Estelle’s hand and returned to the headmaster’s office. 

Anger flared up in Melody when she saw the two boys talking happily with her husband. 
She tried hard to suppress her burning rage. 

“Is Estie getting thinner lately? Look at her!” Melody muttered, “Did her mommy not do 
her job and feed Estie well?” 

She was apparently trying to blame Rosalie. 



Estelle immediately shook her head and explained, “Grandma, there’s no such thing. 
Mommy fell sick a while ago, really, really sick! She has just started getting better. I’m 
worried about Mommy, but I am eating well.” 

Hearing Melody accusing his mommy, Lucian spoke out for her, “Mommy is nice to 
Estie. Estie looks a little thinner because she has lost her baby fat. I’m sure her weight 
is just the same.” i 

It was a reasonable and logical response. Benedict nodded his head and smiled. 

Nox did not want just to stand by. He added, “Mopmmy treats Estie the best among us 
three. She’ll make sure Estie has a balanced diet whenever we have our meals. She 
eats everything-vegetables, meat, and even fruits. Mommy cares about Estie. She even 
taught Estie many idioms.” 

Melody could say nothing. No one in the room was on her side. 

She could only put on a long face and mutter, “It’s almost time. Benedict, let’s leave.” 
“Okay, please wait for me outside. I have something to tell the three kids.” 

Melody immediately headed out. 

Meanwhile, Benedict stayed behind to discuss with the three little ones what gifts they 
wanted. 

He wanted to make up for what the Lawrence family owed the two children. 

“Grandpa, we don’t want anything. We’re happy enough if we can visit you often.” 
“Grandpa, I want to learn to play chess. I heard from Daddy that you’re good at playing 
chess. Please teach us.” 

Benedict agreed to the boys’ simple wishes readily. 

When he left, he hugged the three little ones and told them to take good care of 
themselves. 

He also gave Lucian and Nox his phone number. 

Then, the headmaster brought the children back to class. Benedict was in a good mood. 
When he walked out of the kindergarten, he was still smiling. 

However, that smile was an eyesore to Melody. 

“No, I can’t let Rosalie deceive them any longer. I have to force her to prove it.” She 
pondered and decided. 
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My Ex-Wife and Kids Came In Like A Wrecking Ball Chapter 1782- Only Tell The Good 
News 

Before long, Byron came to the kindergarten to pick up the little ones. 

On the way home, Estelle happily told him that their grandparents had visited. 

It alarmed Byron, and he asked the two little boys, “Lucian, Nox, did Grandma do 
anything mean to you? Did she insult you?” 

Lucian and Nox looked at each other and shook their heads. 

Grandpa liked them very much, and they also liked Grandpa very much. 

“Daddy, Grandma still refuses to admit that Lucian and Nox are my brothers.” Estelle 
was frank and worried. 

Byron pulled over by the roadside and glanced back at the little boys. Then, he 
beckoned them to get closer to him. 

Lucian and Nox thought their daddy was going to scold them for not being honest. 

Unexpectedly, when they approached, Byron reached out his hand, touched their 
heads, and comforted them. 

“It doesn’t matter. Sooner or later, I’ll make Grandma apologize. Don’t care about what 
she says to you, alright?” 

These little boys had learned to tell him the good rather than the bad news. It put him in 
a dilemma, not knowing whether to be at ease or worry about it. 

Feeling the warmth of their daddy’s palm, the two little ones smiled at each other and 
nodded. 

When they were back home, Byron took the initiative to tell Rosalie his parents had 
visited the kids. 

As expected, Rosalie was worried and quickly looked for Lucian and Nox to ask for the 
details. It worried her that Melody might say something harsh again. 



Fortunately, with their daddy’s encouragement, the two kids just said it did not matter. 
They did not mind because they knew Grandma had only misunderstood them. 

Rosalie hugged her sons, making Estelle jealous. She wanted a hug too. The little boys 
were sensible and let go of their mommy. 

“Rosie, trust me. From now on, you and the children will suffer no more!” 

Rosalie was in the kitchen, continuing her preparation for dinner. Byron hugged her 
from the back and promised. 

She nodded, trusting that the man would keep his word. 

The massive Lancer Corporation which had the support of the famous and wealthy 
legendary medical family collapsed in a short time often days. 

Most of the Lancer family’s distant relatives had left. Moreover, they had been 
squeezing the last value of the Lancer family. 

The official response was swift, and many assets were seized before being sold. 

Xander’s assistant was also suspected of several crimes and was later arrested. 

Even Old Master Lancer was involved and was taken away by the police to cooperate 
with the investigation. 

The final sentence on Xander had affected many others. 

A few days later, at a law firm, a kind nurse helped Old Master Lancer into the office. 

He came along while still attached to an IV drip. 

During this time, his body had collapsed because of shock, and he looked haggard. 

He had tried making an appointment several times and finally got a relatively well-
known lawyer in the industry to consult the judgment his grandson might face. 

Mr. Caleb arrived late and did not show a good attitude. After all, the Lancer family was 
not as before anymore. He had once tried hard to get into the legal department of 
Lancer Corporation, but Xander did not even care to look at his resume. 

Now, it was his turn to hold his head high. That was how things worked sometimes. 

However, after seeing Old Master Lancer, Mr. Caleb decided to be nicer. He restrained 
his cold attitude and was polite. 



The old man, who had fought for so many years in the medical profession for the lives 
of so many people, was worthy of respect. 

He should not be punished for what his grandson had done. 
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My Ex-Wife and Kids Came In Like A Wrecking Ball Chapter 1783-“Old Master, I’m not 
going to beat about the bush with you. Let me tell you the truth. Xander’s case doesn’t 
show an optimistic situation. The police have a complete chain of evidence for various 
crimes, and countless family members affected by Lancer Corporation’s medicine have 
also reported him. 

‘Therefore, even if you compensate the victims’ families, the public prosecution will not 
easily let go of such a major case. I’ll give you a rough idea, but it could be a life 
sentence at worst. The best outcome would be at least about ten to 15 years in jail. By 
the time Xander gets out, he’ll be in his 40s.” 

Mr. Caleb kept his voice calm without too much personal emotion and objectively 
informed Old Master Lancer his analysis. 

If it had not been Old Master Lancer talking to him, he would have spat and cursed. 
Xander was a beast and a demon. 

He was a doctor, but in his eyes, benefits were greater than anything. He could even do 
despicable things to reap the best benefits for himself. 

Despite all the mental preparation, Old Master Lancer’s body swayed, and his vision 
turned black. He nearly fainted when he heard that Xander might get sentenced to more 
than ten years in prison or even life imprisonment. 

Mr. Caleb quickly helped him. “Old Master, are you okay? Don’t get anxious. You’re a 
patient now. Just keep it together. I told you that I didn’t want to meet you because I 
didn’t want it to trigger your illness.” 

Old Master Lancer regained his composure. 

However, he seemed to have aged a lot in days. His skin was pale, and he looked 
extremely ill. 

‘The Lancer family is doomed! Xander’s life is doomed!” His lips trembled, and his 
expression was one of mourning. 



“How could profit blind you? Xander! Don’t you feel guilty?” 

As Old Master Lancer moaned, his eyes welled up with tears. He soon started sobbing. 

Seeing the old man so heartbroken, Mr. Caleb felt terrible and quickly comforted him. 

What a wicked grandson! The Lancer family was already so wealthy, powerful, and 
respected. 

Mr. Caleb could not understand why Xander was pursuing more. Was it necessary? 

“Don’t be sad, Old Master Lancer. The Lancer family has a profound heritage. The 
famous medical family will rise again one day, sooner or later. As long as Xander is still 
alive, there’s hope that he can come out and be reformed.” 

He tried to speak words of encouragement, fearing that the old master’s emotions would 
be too much for his health. 

“No, the Lancer family doesn’t need a comeback. The Lancer family doesn’t need that 
much money, nor do they need that much power. Now, the Lancer family’s hundreds of 
years of reputation has been smashed. From now on, there will be no Lancer family in 
the medical field.” 

Old Master Lancer sighed, and his gaze turned empty. 

‘Thank you, Mr. Caleb, for the consultation. I’ll pay you after my hospital bill is settled. 
What a shame!” Old Master Lancer stood up on his trembling legs and nodded. 

Mr. Caleb shook his head. “You’d better keep the money for yourself. 

You’ve saved many people in your life, and now I feel bad. If you face any financial 
difficulties, you can come to me. I’ll help if I can. Your grandson’s failure does not 
override any of your great achievements!” 

Mr. Caleb could not resist telling the truth. He helped Old Master Lancer to his feet and 
walked out of the office. 

At the door of the lawyer’s office stood someone who Old Master Lancer did not want to 
meet. 

Rosalie had been waiting for a while. 
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